

St John's Community Primary School and Nursery



Weekly Newsletter 29th March 2019

Dear Parents,

Well done to Class 5 for having the best attendance this week!

Years 3, 4 and 5 are busy finishing rehearsals for Wind in The Willows - the singing coming from the hall sounds amazing, I am very excited to watch the whole show next week!

This week Reception class enjoyed a day trip to Pensthorpe where they had a wonderful day and learned lots of new things. Thank you to Mrs Dazeley who was determined to make it on the trip despite having a very poorly knee.

All of the children will be bringing home school reports an next week on Thursday. It was a delight to read the wonderful comments on each one, I hope you enjoy reading them. Please ensure you contact your child's class teacher to if you would like to make a follow up appointment.

Regards

Mrs Quinn

Dates for your Diary

April

2nd & 3rd-KS2 Production

5th—Last day of Term

8th—22nd—Easter Holidays

23rd—Children Return to School

25th-9.15am SJSA AGM

May

6th—Bank Holiday—School Closed

7th & 8th—Year 2 Residential to Kingswood

13th-SATs Week

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆☆

☆☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

14th—Nursery Class Photo

27th-31st-Half Term

Class Attendance

18th-22nd March 2019

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

Congratulations to **Year 5** for having the best attendance last week

Reception	94.00%
Year 1	92.86%
Year 2	92.67%
Year 3	94.14%
Year 4	92.00%
Year 5	96.13%
Year 6	93.21%

Swimming—Year 4

Year 4 will be swimming on Monday 1st April Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions.



Forest Schools—Rota

Tuesday 2nd April—Reception Class

Wednesday 3rd April—Nurture Group

Thursday 4th April—Year 1

Friday 5th April—Year 4

Please ensure your child has a change of old clothes/waterproofs including coat, hat, gloves and wellies in school for these sessions.



School Photographs

Please return all orders and payments for your child's class photograph

to your class teacher before Monday 1st April

A large copy is on display in the foyer of the school office.



Easter Egg Raffle

Please could you donate eggs for the Easter Egg Raffle. Whatever you can manage will be gratefully appreciated. Year 6 will be selling tickets everyday next week until

Thursday 4th April for £1.00 per strip. These will be sold after lunch for children to

buy. Tickets will be drawn during Assembly on Friday 5th April.

All funds raised go to SJSA. Donations can be given to the office or placed in the

Easter Egg donation box in the main school corridor.

